
Shift Your Lens™  
Mission and Vision of Iroquois Avenue Christ Lutheran Church 

Who are we as a church? This question is one that many spiritual 
institutions are asking themselves in a post-pandemic world. It is time that 
Iroquois Avenue Christ Lutheran Church explore the answer to that 
question as well. 


Pastor Vicky Lovell and Living RED will be leading the congregation 
through a program entitled —Shift Your Lens: Healing Your Stories ™.

Over the course of the next four weeks members of the congregation will 
be invited to share important stories on the timeline of the church and 
Bible verses that are meaningful to them. There will be signs posted in the 
lounge where these stories and verses can be written or they can be 
emailed to Pastor Vicky at <vicky@victorialovell.com>. 


In mid-September, Living RED will compile this information and share it 
with the congregation in October. The congregation will use this 
information to understand what core values drive us, what missions 
motivate us in the present, and what vision we have for the future. Future 
dates for community gatherings will be determined so all individuals will 
have an opportunity to share their voices in this process. 


We look forward to exploring how God is on the move at Iroquois 
Avenue Christ Lutheran Church. 
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